

P.O. BOX 12 SANDY LAKE, Ontario POV 1V0

Phone: (807) 774-3421

(807) 774-5121

FAX: (807) 774-1040

Memorandum

To:

All Hockey and Broomball Players

From:

Chief and Council, Sandy Lake First Nation

Date:

Thursday, January 8, 2015

RE:

No Funding for Competitive Sports

We are writing this letter to advise all hockey players and broomball players that the Chief and Council of Sandy Lake First Nation will not be providing any funds to go towards fees, expenses and costs for any competitive sports tournaments. We will, however, continue to support our hockey and broomball teams by providing a small sum of funds for entry fee on a case by case basis.

All teams or players contemplating entering a tournament must begin fundraising for your teams expenses. All your fundraising must cover the cost of your meals, accommodations and travel. We also advise that all individuals must provide their own money if they wish to participate in any sports competition such as hockey tournaments and broomball tournaments.

We hope to have your understanding and cooperation on this matter.

Sincerely,

CHIEF AND COUNCIL
Sandy Lake First Nation

Chief Bart Meekis

Deputy Chief Robert Kakepamie